
NOTICE

This is to inform that a workshop on "Project based Training on AVR

Mircrocontroller" will be held in campus by ESTC (leading edge) from 23-10-2017 to 28-10-
2017. All Second & final year students of lndustrial lnstrumentation and Automation
including Electronics final year will attend the workshop.

(Raieev Singh)

Principal

Office of the principal Govt. Polytechnic, Aamwala
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Copy to: 1.. Notice board

2. Website : www.goaamwala.orq.in for display.

3. For, circulation among students.
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